
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: City Council Workshops Discussion 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2024 

 
Background 
Councilmember Jensen has requested that the City Council have further discussion on 
the future of workshops. Specifically, he has requested that the Council discuss: 
 

1. Does the council still want to have workshops? 
 

2. If so, what is the best time to start the meeting? 
 

3. When survey is sent out for meeting times. 
 

a. What is the expectation for council members to respond? 
 
 


